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Start of Construction

I-2 / I-69C Interchange Project Launches New Website 
and Social Media Channels

Public Information

The Texas Department of 
Transportation (TxDOT)  and 
Dragados-Pulice Joint Venture 
(DPJV) are pleased to announce 
the start of construction on the  
I-2 / I-69C Interchange Project. 

The project recently completed 
environmental surveys and 
clearance to prepare for active 
construction throughout the 
project corridor. The first phase 
of the project will be the 
construction of the Direct  
Connector #4 (DC4).

As this monumental project in the Rio Grande Valley takes off, a new project 
website has been launched. The website, https://www.DPJVTX.com, is  
managed by the design/build firm, Dragados-Pulice Joint Venture.  

Site visitors will have the opportunity to view the interchange construction 
latest project updates and related roadway closure and detour information. 
The site also includes employment information, Disadvantaged Business  
Enterprises (DBE) opportunities, and contact information. The public can 
sign up for updates and get traffic advisory notices directly to their e-mail. 
 
In addition, the I-2/I-69C Interchange Project Facebook page, Twitter  
account, LinkedIn page and YouTube Channel have been created.  
Connect with us for all the latest information on the project. 

In partnership with TxDOT’s Public Information 
Officer, Octavio Saenz, Jennifer Cabrera will serve 
as the Public Information Coordinator for the 
I-2/I-69C Interchange Project. Together, they will 
oversee the coordination and execution of the 
Public Information program.
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DC4 is the I-69C southbound direct connector


